
 

 

 

 

 

 

At the heart of working and studying at De La Salle is our 
commitment to our mission and vision.  As part of this, 
we recognise the importance of acknowledging the 
presence and work of those around us.  At De La Salle 
we agree to: 
 

 Acknowledge students and staff when we pass 
them on the corridor. 
 

 Greet people when we walk into a classroom or an 
office. 

 
 Thank people for their efforts (publically and 

privately as applicable). 
 

 Speak to every member of our community 
respectfully at all times. 

 
 Recognise that there are rules to be followed and 

sometimes the person telling you what you don’t 
want to hear hasn’t made the rules – be nice to 
him/her! 

 
 Hold professional conversations in private (unless 

others are required as witnesses). 
 

 Challenge staff in a way which upholds their 
dignity and respect and never in public. 

 


